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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

 

LB 218 would update Nebraska's default plumbing code to the 2018 Uniform Plumbing Code
(UPC).  The current default plumbing code is the 2009 UPC.

The default plumbing code applies in counties, cities, and villages that have not adopted their
own local plumbing code.
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